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 To all HYC Members and Friends: 

For those of you that did not attend our first dock party in years, it was another great one. I brought my home 
gas grill (thanks for the help unloading and reloading the big ass thing) and we cooked brats, dogs and burgers. 
As usual, no shortage of food and libations and we had a pretty good turnout. Despite minor dock obstructions, 
we did well and no one fell off the dock. Chip and Claudia were our Go To boat for the ladies, thanks to both of 
you. It is the end of the year and it appears we have some of the same bridge members such as commodore and 
the vice. We accept another year of leading our club. On another note, we have some stepping down and 
volunteers in place. Dee will be stepping down as Treasurer and Chip has accepted the position on a temporary 
basis. Also, Liz has stepped down as Meeting Coordinator and Linda Wood has agreed to take that position 
over. Thank you Liz and Dee for the many years of service from myself, and all of the members.  

 There will not be a meeting in January as we are having our annual Commodore’s Ball. This event will be held 
at: 

Homestead Yacht Club’s Commodore Ball 

Friday, January 9, 2015 

CAPRI Restaurant 

935 North Krome Avenue 

Florida City, FL 33034 

Cocktails:  7:00pm           Dinner:  7:45pm 

See everyone then! 

Your 2014-2015 Commodore 

Peter Dean 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

BEGINNING NOVEMBER 1, 2014    3683.91    
           
INCOME:           
 50/50   25.00       
 Event   55.00       
           
 Total   80.00       
EXPENSES:           
           
 November Event  95.12       
 Flowers for Angie  75.92       
 Total   $171.04       
           
ENDING BALANCE NOVEMBER 31, 2014    3592.87    
25 members and 10 guests attended the event.      
The cost to the club was $40.12.        
SUBMITTED BY          
Dee Riley           
TREASURER          
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Peter at 7:50 pm.  First order of business was to accept the minutes from       
November's meeting as seen in the newsletter. 
Treasurer's Report:  Beginning balance $3683.91, ending balance $3592.87.  Presented by Dee Riley, Treasurer. 
Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter. 
Big thanks to Larry and Sharon for the fabulous fixings at the "turkey" event.  The turkeys were great (as 
always), the sides were marvelous and the music lively and fun, thanks for that to DJ Larry. 
Commodore’s Ball in January will swear in Cmdr. Peter and Vice Cmdr. Dave again (thank goodness).  Your 
secretary will stay for another year. 
Chip Casanova has agreed to be our new treasurer and Linda Wood will take over as our "call girl" from Liz 
Phillips. 
Thanks to Dee and Liz for doing such a great job for such a LONG time. 
Dec. 6th a dock party is planned.  It took place on C Dock from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. and we had a great time. 
Peter brought his BIG grill and cooked burgers, brats and dogs. As usual, the sides were great and we all 
enjoyed the beautiful weather and the great company. 
Commodore's Ball to be held on Jan. 9th at the Capri.  Detailed e-mail to follow. 
February 14th:  Cindy Burell would like to host a Valentine's Day Party and asks that we come in costume.  She 
will discuss this at a later date. 
 
REMINDER: It's time to pay your dues. 
 
50/50 of $25.00 won by Larry Roesch. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, secretary. 
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Sunshine News: Ted Newlan spent a few days at Baptist Hospital in December to receive a Heart Stint. Wish 
him a speedy recovery. 
 
Other Stuff:  
 

2014 Year in Review 
 
January:  Our annual Change of Watch Banquet was held at Capri Restaurant (Sharon and Larry Roesch) 

 
      February: The Morning Brunch at Homestead Bay front Park  (Anna and Dave Giuliani) 
 
      March: Sutton Home Cook Out (Karen Sutton) 
 
      April: Phillips Paradise Island Easter Event at their Home (Liz and Billy Phillips) 
 
      May:  Our first Bowlerama at Bird Bowl (Dee Riley and Ted Newlan) 
 
     June: Bad Month for members Dave and Larry who were in hospital. We were supposed to do raft up. 
 
     July:  Pool Party at the Dean’s (Stress Relief) 
 
     August: Nuttin Happened 
 
     September: Party Outing at Alabama Jacks (Claire and Buzz Strandhagen) 
 
     October: Halloween Party at the Commodore’s Place (Teresa and Peter Dean) 
 
     November: Pre Thanksgiving Turkey Cook at Casa Roesch (Sharon and Larry Roesch) 
 
     December: Dock Party at Bay front Marina (Teresa and Peter Dean) 
 
A great time we had in spite of some very bad set backs for some of our members this year. If your name wasn’t 
on the above list, please step up and volunteer to chair event this year. We are a fun group, and we all try to 
pitch in at every event. The 2015-year is wide open!  
 
All of the membership would like to thank Dee Riley for her many years of service as treasurer, and Liz Phillips 
as our Call Girl for her many years of service. We would like to welcome Chip Casanave to assume the position 
of Treasurer, and Linda Wood to take over the Call Girl spot. 
 
I look for to seeing all of you this Friday at Capri for our Commodore’s Ball at 7:00 PM. 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 
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